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Ferguson Township e-Newsletter December 2014

Dear Tonya,

Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox. Here is your December
issue of the Ferguson Township e-Newsletter.

Be prepared for winter weather
Ferguson Township can keep you informed about our
snow emergency routes; protecting your mailbox from
snow plow operations; responsibility for snow and ice
removal; maintenance of our shared use paths during
the winter months, and winter brush and leaf
collection. Sign up for our Winter Weather Reminders.

Click on the Winter Weather Reminders e-mail list at the link.

Keep sidewalks clear of snow and ice
The Ferguson Township Board of Supervisors
approved a snow removal map that shows the
sidewalks and shared use paths required to be kept
clear of snow and ice during the winter months.
Property owners are responsible for maintaining their
portion of the sidewalks that are identified on this

map. Click here to review the ordinance that covers streets and
sidewalks maintenance.

Township maintains seven shared use paths during
winter months

After a snowfall, bicyclists, runners and walkers will
be able to continue using seven shared use paths
during the winter months, thanks to snow clearing
maintenance by the Ferguson Township Public Works
Department. Crews will perform winter maintenance

on these shared use paths: Tudek/Circleville, McKee
Street andVairo/Suburban, Bristol, Blue Course, Science
Park and Havershire. Click here to see the Snowplow Routes.

Our new website: Find answers to your questions
Everyone has questions about where you live. Even when you've had
years to get to know how things work, it's natural to have questions about
changing policies and procedures. And if you're new to Ferguson
Township, you're bound to have questions about everything.Our new site
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Ferguson Township
offices will close at 4
pm Wednesday,
December 24,
be closed Christmas
Day, Thursday,
December 25 and
Friday, December 26,
and reopen at 8 am
Monday, December
29. 

The offices will close
at noon on New
Year's Eve, December
31, be closed New
Year's Day, Thursday,
January 1, and
reopen at 8 am
Friday, January 2.

TRASH PICK-UP
SCHEDULE

If your weekly pick-
up day falls on
Christmas Day,
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Township, you're bound to have questions about everything.Our new site
is a great place to get answers to Frequently Asked Questions. We hope
you find the answers you're looking for. Please tell us how you like it by
completing our two-question survey.

Ferguson Township appoints Tree Commission 
Five Ferguson Township residents have been
appointed to serve on the Township's newly created
Tree Commission. Ordained by the new tree
ordinance approved by the Ferguson Township Board
of Supervisors, the Tree Commission will advise the
Director of Public Works and Supervisors on
managing street, park and other public trees in the

Township. The Commission will meet at 5:30 pm Monday, January 19, at
the Ferguson Township Municipal Building. 

Ferguson gives
Ferguson Township employees support those in need
in our community. This year, our team has raised
$2,146 for the United Way and donated generously to
Toys for Tots and the local food bank.

Quick Links
Township Website

Township News

Police Department
  

Christmas Day,
Thursday, December
25, your trash and
recycling will be
delayed by one day. 
 
PLANNING TO BE
AWAY DURING THE
HOLIDAYS? 

Holiday vacation
season has arrived.
Keep your home safe
by creating the
appearance that your
daily routine remains
unchanged. 

Read more...

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please DO NOT reply directly to this email.  It was sent from an unmonitored email address.  Please use
our Contact Form if you need to reach us.  You are receiving this message because you registered to
receive Ferguson Township emails.  To manage your email subscriptions or to unsubscribe from this email
list, please visit us online.
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